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Upcoming  Dates  

To 

Remember 
 

 

Volunteer  

Orientation 
 

9-11 a.m. 

Second Thursdays 

September 9th 

October 14th 

 
 

Van Training 
 

Call for dates 
 

480.488.1105 
 

 

 

 

 

Reminder for  

congregations and 

other non-profits: 

Quarterly Meeting 

September 27th  

10:00 a.m. to noon 

Call 480.488.1105 

for details 

FCC Office Hours 

Monday - Friday 

8:30 am - 4:30 pm 
 

Phone 480.488.1105 

Fax 480.488.8117 

  

P.O. BOX 831P.O. BOX 831   
CAREFREE, AZ CAREFREE, AZ 

8537785377   

Foothills Caring Corps Services 

As we continue providing 

services to older adults in 

Cave Creek, Carefree, North 

Scottsdale and North Phoe-

nix we need your help! Next 

year, the oldest of Amer-

ica’s 76 million baby boom-

ers - those born from 1946 

to 1964 will turn 65, and 

they’ll keep coming until 

2029. By then, the “oldest 

old,” those 85 and older, 

will have grown by 377 per-

cent. * 
 

As we prepare for a growing 

aging population, we need 

your support. Foothills Car-

ing Corps is increasing our 

operations to meet some of 

the needs of older adults to 

help people remain living 

independently in their own 

home. Each year we ask for 

your assistance to maintain 

and build our organization. 

Our goal to raise $200,000 

for our 2010 Annual Cam-

paign is a difficult one dur-

ing these interesting times.  

However, we know we are 

blessed with strong support-

ers! 
 

Please share your resources 

and help us maintain and 

grow our programs to pro-

vide quality services which 

will engage people in life 

and the greater community. 

Your contribution will help 

improve the quality of life 

for each of our “Neighbors.” 
 

*Aging America, are we 

ready? 

Advances from the University 

of Minnesota School of Public 

Health 

             Join us! 2010 Annual Campaign 

Sept-Dec 2010 

$ 25,000 

Goal $200,000 

$200,000 

$175,000 

$150,000 

$125,000 

$100,000 

$ 75,000 

$ 50,000 

 

$25,000  
Walmart 

Special Grant 

Please review this chart of volunteer hours. It shows you the time spent on each of our programs. 

Annually 

volunteers 

spend 

39,000 

hours to 

support 

Foothills 

Caring 

Corps 

Friendly Visiting
8%

Mobile Meals 
Deliver

10%

Office - Services
5%

Raffle Volunteer
4%

Shopping with
5%

Transportation
23%

Van Assistant
5%

Van Driver
5%

Van Office
6%

Van 
Transportation

29%

April 1, 2009 - March 31, 2010 VOLUNTEER HOURS

Annual Campaign begins 

September 1, 2010 and 

ends December 31, 2010. 

www.FoothillsCaringCorps.com 



 

 

As part of our outreach into the community we ask that we may provide information at civic clubs, 

churches, homeowners associations or other community meetings. Call us so our speakers bureau can let 

community members know about our services and programs and our volunteer opportunities. Please con-

tact Debbra at Services@foothillscaringcorps.com or 480.488.1105. 

 

In planning for our second year of operations as a 501(c)3, and our 11th year providing services, we have 

developed an event calendar. The following are save the dates as well as specific events. If you are will-

ing to help sponsor these events, or perhaps work with us in planning the events, please call Debbra at 

480.488.1105. 
 

 

    PURCHASE TICKETS NOW!  Call 480-488-1105 
    October - “MASK”querade Ball at el Pedregal Ballroom  
    October 29th, 7:00 - 10:00 p.m. 
    • $75 per person, $30 of which is a tax-deductible donation to Foothills  

         Caring Corps   

      • Sonoran Serenade Big Band - www.azdanceband.com 

      • 3-course meal served through the Boulders Resort at el Pedregal  

    •  Dance lessons 
 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
November - Annual Campaign Kick-Off Luncheon 

Donors please note our second Annual Campaign kick-off Luncheon on November 8th at the Desert 

Mountain Cochise Geronimo Grill. Details to follow. 

 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
November - Ecumenical Thanksgiving Eve Service 
November 24th at 7:30 PM 

Please join our many Partner Congregations for an Ecumenical 

Thanksgiving Eve Service. Details to follow. 

Desert Mission United Methodist Church 

7373 East Dixileta Drive 

Scottsdale, AZ  

 

 

Highlights  
September, October, November and December 2010 



 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
December - Annual Volunteer Luncheon 
We are planning our first annual recognition for volunteers. The luncheon is scheduled for Decem-

ber 3rd. As we move forward in our 11th year we would like to give recognition to all those volun-

teers who have made the Caring Corps the beautiful support network it has become. Please join us. 

FOOTHILLS CARING CORPS’ VOLUNTEERS 

          SAVE THE DATE 

MARCH 2011 FUND-RAISER 
 

Our major fund-raiser is our Cash & Caring Raffle & Taste of the 

Foothills Event. Each year we change it a bit, add new music, add 

restaurants, partner with wine compa-

nies and distributors. This year we are 

back at el Pedregal with a fabulous 

array of activities and fun. Please join us on Thursday, March 24th! 

Late afternoon and evening events with the fabulous Taste of the 

Foothills. 



 

 

P.O. Box 831 
Carefree, AZ  85377 

 

Help us reach our 2010  

$200,00 Annual  

Campaign Goal 
 

We would reach our goal if: 

50 people gave $500 = $25,000 

75 people gave $1,000 = $75,000 

25 people gave $2,000 = $50,000 

4 people gave $5,000 = $20,000 

3 people gave $10,000 = $30,000 

credit cards welcome 

New Vehicle 
 

We are anxiously awaiting the delivery of our new 

cutaway with a lift van. This vehicle is larger than our 

maxivan but also has a wheelchair accessible lift. 

ADOT is providing a majority of the funds, but we 

are looking for $7,500 in matching funds. These 

matching funds will help us to keep our fleet of vans 

providing transportation to more than 100 Neighbors 

who are unable to drive. Your support is important to 

the community.  Please call us with your donation. 

 

 
Special recognition and communication for each of 

you is our goal. Phone and e-mail are our typical 

types of communication. Sometimes e-mail commu-

nication is the easiest method for contacting you. 

Could you please help us by calling in or sending in 

your e-mail? Thank you so much! Our e-mail address 

is Services@foothillscaringcorps.com and our phone 

is 480.488.1105. Our fax is 480.488.8117. Your up-

dates on any of your phone or e-mail changes helps 

us. Thank you. 

 

    Jill Ford, President               

    Louis Matusiak, Treasurer 

    Emily Kile, Secretary  

    Father Steven Dart 

    Kathleen Haugner 

 

    Robert Renwick 

    Jean Segil 

    Roz Skillman 

    Patricia Yates 

Thank you from our  

2010-2011 Board of Directors 


